
Construction Update - July 2, 2022

This week, the contractor performed
excavation behind the cofferdam in
preparation for the retaining wall
installation on the south side of Crystal
Creek, west of Main Street.

Over the next two weeks, excavation
and retaining wall installation will be
ongoing.

Utility companies will also continue
working to transfer existing costumers to
the new infrastructure on S. Harrison
Street.

Cofferdam in Crystal Creek

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/QigiLhy/RiverwalkSignUp?source_id=1b48e8b9-6265-4b05-b5ed-b6511ca8380b&source_type=em&c=





